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Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked in writing: 
 
Has communication been had between DEWR and the ILO on aspects of the 
WorkChoices Act and how it impacts upon Australia's ILO obligations.  Please 
outline a chronology and information about what has occurred and when.  What 
problems have been identified?  How is the Government/department responding? 
 
 
 
Answer:  
 
On 13 January 2006 DEWR wrote to the International Labour Office advising of the 
enactment of the Workplace Relations Amendment (Work Choices) Act 2005 and 
outlining the key aspects of the legislation.  No response to the communication has 
been received from the ILO. 
 
There has been no other communication between DEWR and the ILO on the 
WorkChoices reforms. 
 
In developing the WorkChoices legislation, the Government was mindful of 
Australia’s international obligation 




